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Parks and Recreation staff has identified the maintenance costs for 
the landscaped medians throughout the Rushmore Road corridor to 
be $16,330 annually. This figure is based on national resource 
management standards. The costs for this maintenance have not 
been included in the current budget as the medians in their entirety 
will not be completed and require maintenance in FY2016. 
 
The addition of the landscaping to the boulevard from Kansas City 
Street to St. Patrick Street, as identified in Concept #3, would require 
an additional $146,506 in funding to the Parks and Recreation 
Department’s operating budget. This budget increase would cover 
additional staffing and equipment needed for the increase in 
maintenance responsibilities. 
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